
Labor and Employment Alert: COVID-19 Crisis: New DOL Posting
Requirement for the Families First Coronavirus Relief Act

All employers with up to 500 employees should print and post the new U.S. Department of Labor notice regarding the new
employee leave rights effective April 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020.

Click here for the new poster: https://bit.ly/2Uje9f6

https://bit.ly/2Uje9f6

